
Dear council,

I’m writing to confirm my support of Hugos Development Application to have additional outdoor 
seating. As someone that used to live in manly and now Balgowlah, Hugo’s is one of my 
favourite restaurants and sitting on the deck out over the water is truly magical. To have more 
outdoor seating would be fantastic, I hope the application is approved.

My current address is 21 Kitchener street, Balgowlah.

Thanks,

Lindsey 

Lindsey Stewart 
+61 457 889 855
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